
 

 

Seattle HPHC: January 22, 2023 is the 1st day of the 11th year of the Cheon Il Guk 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
January 21, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

January 22, 2023 is the 1st day of the 11th year of the Cheon Il Guk. It is also the 1st day of the year 2023 

in the Heavenly calendar. So, A very Happy New Year again to all of you. I thought it was also Heavenly 

Parent's Day but as I checked the Heavenly calendar, I realized that Heavenly Parent's Holy Day will be 

observed on May 5th this year, the same day with True Parents' Day. 

 

For this month as we have announced last week, we will celebrate True Parent's Birthday (1/27 is the 

actual day) and Foundation Day (2/3) on January 29, 2023 at Ballard Church. We plan to have pledge 

service and entertainment /karaoke and yute games. Please join us in this special Holy Day celebration. 

All other details will be announced later. 

 

UPF is hosting their yearly Unity Prayer on February 11, 2023. Please see flyer for details which is 

emailed separately. 

 

Check the sub-region 5 newsletter for other announcements and links for Cheon Bo Registration Blessing 

and Induction, Offering and Devotion for Cheon Won Gung and Cheon Il Sanctum. 

 

Let us keep praying for those who are sick and are struggling that they can receive healing and comfort. 

 

Thank you and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


